
 

 

June 10, 2021 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 

Dear Members: 

 

Re:  Common Council File Number 201608 

 

Attached are written objections to file number 201608, Motion relating to the recommendations of 

the Licenses Committee relative to licenses, relating to a recommendation of: 

 
Nonrenewal, based on the police report, and aldermanic, applicant, and neighborhood testimony of the 

Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for Gary Lieske for the premises 

located at 927 N 27th St. (“Gare-Bear’s”) in the 4th aldermanic district. 

 

This matter will be heard by the full Council at its Tuesday, June 15, 2021 meeting.   Pursuant to 

City Ordinances, a roll call vote will be taken to confirm that all members have read the attached 

statement and materials. 

    Respectfully, 

     
    Milele Coggs, Chair 

    Licenses Committee 

cc:  All Council Members 

       City Attorney’s Office 

       Common Council/City Clerk – License Division 

       CCF 201608 








